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FCR PRIZE GIVING DINNER 

The annual FCR prize giving dinner will be held on Saturday 18th November at the Mount Henry 

Tavern, Como. All members, family and friends of FCR are welcome.  

The Mount Henry Tavern offers a wide range of food and beverages at competitive pub pricing; it 

has a large car park and easy access to and from the freeway. 

Please advise by this coming weekend if you will be attending as we need to finalise numbers with 

the venue. 

 

 
ROLLING STARTS 
 
Rolling starts were trialled at the final round of the season; the FCR committee would be interested 
to get any feedback from drivers at the meeting on their experience. 
 
Below are a couple of images from the race meeting showing the Formula Classic line up for the 
rolling start compared to the Radical line up. Can you spot the difference? 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



FCR 2022 SHIRTS 

The latest FCR shirts are available for sale at $35 each. The shirt is made from lightweight breathable 

polyester material and available in a range of sizes from Medium to XX Large. 

Please contact Brian Searles (0438 160 435) if you wish to buy one. 

 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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